
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

Thanks to Alliance for a Clean Texas for bringing HB 335 filed by Representative 
Jonathan Strickland of Tarrant County.  This bill would allow a political subdivision to 
“satisfy a requirement in any other law to provide notice by publication in a newspaper 
by posting the notice on its Internet website...” 
  
I can’t tell you how often GEAA member groups have been alerted to various projects 
requiring their attention by reading a notice in their local paper.  Eliminating 
requirements to publish notices is not the way to go.  If anything, requirements should 
be made to encourage more transparency; for example, requiring notices be published 
in the newspapers having the largest circulation in each county. 
  
We will keep you posted on the movement of this bill.  Luckily, we are not alone in 
opposing HB 335. 
  

  

http://www.capitol.state.tx.us/tlodocs/83R/billtext/doc/HB00335I.doc
http://www.house.state.tx.us/members/member-page/?district=92
http://www.house.state.tx.us/members/member-page/?district=92


 



Have a great weekend! 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
 
  
You can always keep up with interesting water news on GEAA's Face Book page 
and, you can mail contributions to support GEAA's Legislative advocacy to PO Box 
15618, San Antonio, Texas 78212 
 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Greater-Edwards-Aquifer-Alliance-GEAA/74467896453

